
 

 

Thank you for choosing Pine Ridge Dental as your Dental Health Care Provider. Please understand that 
payment of your bill is your responsibility. 

New Emergency Patients: 

• Full payment is expected the day services are rendered regardless of whether you have insurance 
or not. Our office will reimburse the insured party when insurance has paid the claim or have the 
payment from insurance sent directly to you. 

Patients without Insurance: 

• Full payment is expected the day services are rendered. 

All Patients: 

• Balances for treatment of bleaching, athletic mouth guards, occlusal splints, or oral surgery must 
be paid prior to beginning the procedure. 

• The balance for treatment of crowns, bridges, partials, dentures, and root canal therapy must be 
paid upon the start of the treatment. We reserve the right to cancel any appointments without 
proper payment. 

• For your convenience, payment plans are provided through ‘Care Credit’.  

• There may be a minimum fee charged for all dental visits, including consults and denture/partial 
repairs. 

• Minnesota Care Tax is a state mandate that is assessed to every patient for every visit. This tax is 
included in our fees. 

• We reserve the right to charge for missed appointments or cancellation with less than a 48-hour 
notice, and to terminate our relationship due to a history of missed appointments. 

• All future dental treatment in this office will be canceled for any account turned over to a collection 
agency. 

• We reserve the right to charge for any account turned over to a collection agency. We welcome 
any questions you may have. 
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